
                                   

 
November 23, 2016 

 
Amanda  welcomes everyone to our Community Group meeting. This our 9th year of working together to 
promote “Pride in Alvinston.’ 

 
Teeny Tiny Town Summit 
This was a great success, thanks to everyone that helped and took part in the day. It was very well 
received. We now have many ideas to go forward with. 
 
Treasurer Report 
Bank Balance. $5000.00 
 
Matching Town 
Dave Moody will contact Vicki to discuss matching our town with another town of similar size 
 
Trail committee 
The trail committee is still working on forming a trail in and around Alvinston or to Campbell Park. 
Suggestion include bridge, exercise equipment, historical sites in Alvinston etc. If you have any ideas 
contact Deb, Jim or Helen  
 
Street Pictures 
Deb attended the Lambton Historical Society and will bring us information on an artist who does 
historical pictures of the main street looking back 50 or 100 years ago. This would be a good 
suggestion for Canada 150. 
 
Christmas parade 
The theme for this year’s parade is “Redneck Christmas” Anyone who would like to help decorate 
can come Friday at 6:00 pm at Wanstead Co-op. 
 If you have any items that would be good on the float please bring. 
 
Facebook 
Deb volunteered to update the facebook page. She will contact Liana who set-up the page. 
 
Calendar 
Ruth and Jeannette will contact business to advertise on the Community Group bi-monthly calendar. 

  

         Next meeting January 25, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. 

at the Municipal Office, everyone welcome 

 


